
AMENDMENT TO APPROVAL OF ADRIAN HILL RECIPROCITY 
After further research, it was discovered Adrian Hill had been granted a WWAE 1-4 
reciprocity license in 2004 and let his license expire without taking continuing education.  
Cheri Sansoni called Mr. Hill on June 11, 2008 and informed him that he needed to 
renew his license and prove 15 hours of continuing education or retest to become 
certified again.  A letter was sent to Mr. Hill returning his reciprocity application and 
verifying the information told to him over the phone. 
 
The Board needs to amend the vote from 6/5/08 meeting to disapprove this application 
based on the above information. 
 
 


